
Thank you for the opportunity to serve.  
 
Thank you to everyone who served on the Literature Committee, especially Jeanette C., who 
served the entire two years and made numerous contributions to each of our projects.  
 
Finally, I would like to thank the staff of the GSO office. At a time when both literature purchases 
and group contributions fell to an all-time low, GSO made the following available at no charge: 
the Big Book, the Twelve and Twelve, the Grapevine, the International Convention speakers, 
and all pamphlets. Their generous spirit is greatly appreciated.  
 
We would love to have GSRs join us at our monthly meeting. We are now meeting via Zoom on 
the fourth Thursday of the month at 6:45pm. Email us at ​literaturecommittee@aadistrict5.org​ if 
you would like to attend.  
 
At our next meeting will be discussing the agenda items that we think will be carried over to the 
2021 General Service Conference. These include proposed changes to the Big Book, the 
Twelve and Twelve, Living Sober, and several pamphlets.  
 
This monthly report is also posted on the Literature Committee page in the District 5 website 
aadistrict5.org​. 
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